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Hello 
Thank you for your continued support this term. The children have worked very hard and have learnt so much already. Here is the curriculum letter for the Summer 1 term. Please also check our blog on the St. Andrew’s website for further information about what is happening in our Year 6 class.

Curriculum Information
Where appropriate, Literacy will be linked to class topic work and projects. This enables the children to gain meaningful contexts in which to develop reading, writing and speaking skills. We will continue to develop the children’s narrative writing skills and explore the language features associated with a range of non-fiction genres.

Leavers’ Production – ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’
Wednesday 11th July at 6.30 p.m. 

Anchors away and set sail for swashbuckling pirate adventure on the high seas.

The children already love the script and songs and are really excited about performing this for you. We would appreciate any help with costumes and props. The children will be given details of what is needed. Thank you.


Science
The children will get some hands on experience using circuit equipment. They will have the opportunity to revise what they have already learnt through circuit activities and investigate how to complete & repair circuits, using switches that work. Using symbols that are found in circuit diagrams, the children will create working circuits. Additionally, they will learn of the dangers electricity can pose.
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P.E.
The children have 
football on Mondays  and cricket on Fridays
Please make sure they have their P.E. kits in school.
Thank you.

Lledr Hall 2018

16th – 20th July


 
Topic     History- Local history- Walkden
The Industrial Revolution.
Was Manchester a cool place to live in Victorian times? The children will learn about living and working conditions and the impact these had on health and education.

Homework

Homework is given out on Friday, please make sure your child completes and returns to school for Monday.



Thank you for your support. 
Mrs E. Hodgkinson & Mrs Lysons
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